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Our Values:   Respect, Equality, Aspiration,  

Responsibility, Love, Courage 

 

Learning and Achieving  

Together 

 

 

It was a sea of red in school today (I have got through looking at all the football kits of certain 

teams!).  Thank you for support for Comic Relief – we will let you know how much we raised in next 

week’s newsletter.  Also thank you for supporting the book fair. As a school, we are continuing to 

do well with ‘Beat the Street’ – let us see if we can maintain our current form (remember all 

points help). Take care and have a lovely weekend.   Mr. Wilkinson 

We are proud! 

As always, the children make us feel proud but in 

particularly this week…… 

 

Year 3 – for their excellent singing, enthusiasm 

and performance at the Singing Festival. 

5M – for their excellent behaviour and attitude 

on their trip to Emirates Old Trafford. 

Football team – demonstrating brilliant team 

work with the captain taking responsibility for 

managing the team.  The hosts and referees said 

that we were best behaved team! 

 

 School Library 

 

Mrs. Biddulph sent out a letter yesterday 

regarding the exciting news about the 

refurbishment of our library. 

 

To make sure we have an accurate stock check, 

we are asking that all children return their library 

books by Wednesday 20th March and that you 

check at home to see if there are any other 

school books to be returned. 

Need ideas for reading over the holiday? 

• Visit your local library 

• Newsround articles 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround  

• National Geographic Kids 

https://www.natgeokids.com/uk/category/

kids-club/  

• First News https://live.firstnews.co.uk/ 

 

 

 

 

Easter Hat Competition – Friday 22nd 

March 

The children are invited to enter our Easter 

Hat competition and we would like all 

children to enter.  There are prizes for the 

best hat(s) and runner up(s) in every class. 

Hats can be as simple or as complicated as 

you like.  All hats need to be brought to 

school on the morning of our final day 

before the holidays, Friday 22nd March, so 

that they can be judged.  Prizes will be 

awarded later that day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notices and Reminders 

Year 4 parents/carers – we need 

volunteers for both 4M’s trip on Tuesday 

19th March and 4MG’s on Wednesday 20th 

March to Victoria Park.  They will be leaving 

school at 1:00pm and will be back for 

2:30pm.  If you can help, please contact the 

school office (912-5005). 

Tuesday 19th March: Parents & Carers 

meetings (3:30pm – 6:30pm) 

Wednesday 20th March: Parents & Carers 

meetings (3:30pm – 4:30pm) 

Friday 22nd March: School closes (Junior 

Hub will be open after school) and reopens 

on Monday 8th April. 
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